
Follow us on Facebook to stay up to date with fun activities, to 

pass the time. 

Win prizes with our FB page contests throughout the week! 

Daily activities! Be on the look out! 

WWW.facebook.com/midsouthfamilyhousing/ 

Base Contact Info 

Navy Housing– 901-874-5547 

Visitor Control Center– 901-874-5537 

MWR– 901-874-5576 

Chaplin-901-874-5341 

MID-SOUTH INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 
DEC 
‘20 

In just a few short weeks, we’ll be 

celebrating the beginning of a new year.  

I think many of us are breathing a sigh of 

relief to welcome in 2021.  During this 

holiday season and throughout the year, 

we appreciate the service and sacrifice 

you and your families make.  With deployments or long training 

missions, our Service Members miss out on many special 

occasions during the holiday season.  Our communities are 

doing special service projects this holiday season to show our 

gratitude for our military families and all you do day-in and day-

out.  Donation drop-off stations have been established at 26 

HMC communities across the nation to collect presents and toys 

for children in need as part of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve 

Toys for Tots program. We are also encouraging employees and 

residents to participate in Wreaths Across America to support 

their wreath-laying efforts at military cemeteries across the 

country. On behalf of everyone here at Hunt Military 

Communities, I want to take this time to wish you all a very safe 

and happy Holiday Season and a healthy and happy 2021.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

 Winter is Upon Us: 

It appears winter is here!  Are you ready?  Winter weather can leave communities 
without utilities or other services for long periods of time. Making sure you and your 
home is ready for winter is very important. Hopefully, we can minimize the effects 
of the winter storms and freezing temperatures by being prepared for it.  

  Turn on faucets so that they drip in occupied homes during extended periods 

of below freezing temperatures.  Dripping faucets can help prevent freeze ups. 

 Do not turn off your thermostat while on vacation or away from your home. 

Maintain a constant temperature. 

 Open cabinets during extended periods of below freezing temperatures   so 
that the warm air can reach pipes along exterior walls that are often exposed 
to the most extreme temperatures. 

 Keep in mind, each family member’s specific needs, including medication. 

Have extra batteries for flashlight and radios.  

Parking —There is a small parking lot available for current residents only 

to park RV, ATV, trailers & etc. Please be sure to register at the management 

office. Parking on grass and sidewalks is not allowed. 

Contact Information Office 

7666 Intrepid Rd. Bldg. 456, Millington, TN 38054 

Phone: 901-872-8905 • Fax: 901-872-8915 

Facebook: Mid-South Family Housing 

Mid-South Family Housing! 

Gregory Preston– Community Di-
rector 
Veronica Nelson– Community Su-
pervisor 
Holly Holcomb– Leasing Specialist 
Tammy Thorne– Resident service 
Specialist (RSS) 
 

Brian Pegram– Maintenance Direc-
tor  
Bud Thorne– QAQC 
Marvin Thompson– Maintenance 
Tech. 
Alicia Alberson– Maintenance 
Tech. 

STAFF LIST 


